Submissions to WSSA News:

Announcements are to be written by, and written about, current WSSA members.  They may include awards received, publications, promotions and/or changes of institution,  and other accomplishments, both academic and civic.  They may also include “life events” such as marriage, divorce, births, and deaths.  They should be about 50 words in length, and may not be longer than 80 words. 

Articles should be written from a social science perspective, on topics that should be of interest to social scientists in many disciplines, who are well-educated but not necessarily very familiar with the writer's discipline. They should be written in a conversational, reader-friendly, tone, and humor is encouraged, if the writer is so inclined.

Potential authors should write about something that simply interests them, that isn't formal enough, or doesn't have enough weight, for a scientific publication, but that they'd like to "put out there". These may include observations of interesting behavior, explanations of (social science) pet peeves, essays on topics that are important to understanding the world but are little understood outside the author's field, etc.

Articles may be any length from a couple of paragraphs to a couple of pages, and do not need much, if anything, in the way of footnotes and citations, although those are welcome if the writer thinks they would be useful. Cartoons and other alternate forms of visual communication may also be submitted, and illustrations for the articles are encouraged. 
Articles must be original, and they may not have been previously, or concurrently, published. 
Acceptance of any submission is solely at the discretion of the editor. 
